Everyone is welcome here
3anpoLyeMo YycCix

An Evening of Ukrainian Folk Dance & Music

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 22, 2022
Time: 6:00pm

Sheepshead Bay Library

2636 E. 14th St. at Ave. Z

Join us for an evening of Ukrainian dance and music! Enjoy traditional folk
dances including the Hopak, Hutsulka, Kolomiyka, and Zaporozhets (also known
as the Sabre Dance)!

All are invited to the celebration! No registration required!

YKpaiHCbKi HApoaHi TaHUi 1 My3UKa
MNpuxoabTe Ha BeYip YKpalHCbKOT My3uKU 1 TaHLiB! OTpumaliTe 3a40BONEHHSA

Bif TpPAAULIMHMX HAPOAHMX TaHLUIB, 30KpeMa ronaka, ryuysiku, KOrloMUUKM, Ta
3anopoXUs (TaKOX BiJOMOro K TaHOK i3 Wwabnamm).

3anpouwytoTbca ycil Peectpauia He noTpibHa!

l \pp]_‘ , \/ The “Everyone is Welcome Here” World Language Series is provided
. through the generous support of Apple Bank, celebrating over 25 years
in Brooklyn and nearly 160 years of neighborhood banking in greater
PUbllc I-lbrary New York. Visit applebank.com for more information.



